From: Luke Allen

To: HPD Preservation
Subject: Case GF 23-147732 - 403 Lockhart Dr
Date: Sunday, December 10, 2023 6:00:47 PM
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Just got the notice about this -- as a neighbor (at_ I'd like to register that I'm in
favor of letting the homeowner do demolition. (Seems to me like a pretty big overreach to call
all random houses in this area historical landmarks -- it's none of my business what he wants
to do with his property.)

Thanks,
Luke Allen
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